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Kevin Romick RE: Notification to participate in the review of the Oakley Generating Station

(OGS) - formally Contra Costa Generating Station (CCGS)
Mr. Douglas,

This letter is to notify the CEC that the City of Oakley appreciates the opportunity to
respond to the CEC’s specific questions asked in the August 5, 2009 and November
25, 2009 correspondence. The City has been diligently working on your requests and
is still interested in commenting on the Project. City staff will require more time to
analyze the net impact of the Project on the community and to respond definitively
to the questions regarding the questions regarding Land Use, Visual Resource, Noise
Abatement, Traffic and Transportation. Without limitation, each of these matters is
of potential concern to the City. It is our intention to comply with your request and,
as was discussed with you by phone, the City will be submitting comments and
recommendations to the CEC after the first scheduled workshop.

The City appreciates this opportunity and fully expects to provide CEC with
informed input and otherwise meet the intent and spirit of the Assessment process.

Thank you again for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

CopeOhghgar

Bryan H. Montgomery
City Manager



